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It seems as if just yesterday I was writing that the summer
was over and a new school year was beginning, but now I’m
writing that the school year is over.  I don’t know where the
time has gone.  We had a good year.  The students for the most
part were diligent in their studies, enjoyed various field
trips,  performed  amazingly  in  the  Christmas  and  Spring
concerts,  and  are  now  ready  for  the  summer  to  relax  and
prepare  for  another  year  ahead.   As  we  look  forward  to
preparing for the next school year, we have new teachers, new
students and new adventures ahead of us.  Looking forward to
it all.
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